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The Christmas Bird Count is an annual bird census that takes place across North America to track 

winter bird populations and distributions. This project is made possible by thousands of volunteers 

who count all birds seen or heard within a 24-km circle on one day between Dec 14 and Jan 5. This 

project is coordinated in Canada by Bird Studies Canada, a registered charity for bird research, Citizen 

Science, education, and conservation. 

For any questions regarding this project, please contact Liz Purves, Canadian CBC Coordinator, by 

email at cbc@birdscanada.org.  

For more information on this project, visit:  www.birdscanada.org                            
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